Hudsonville
Early Childhood Center

™~ Every Child Counts ™

Dear Families, Nov. - Dec. 2022

As we start to think about the upcoming holiday
season, we wanted to say thank you for your partnership
with our school each day. Itis such a blessing to be a part
of your children’s school experience and we are honored
that you have selected Hudsonville Public Schools.

Be safe in your travels during the upcoming
holiday season!

Have a wonderful day!
Mrs. Vansomeren, Early Childhood Director/Principal

Trunk or Treat:
Thank you for helping make our annual
Trunk or Treat a huge success with your donations
of candy/prizes and attendance at the event.

We enjoyed providing this safe and fun event for our
families. We had over 525 children participate in this
event this year!

Save the Date:

@ Mon. Nov. 14 and Wed. Nov. 16 - Parent-Teacher
Conferences - In-Person and Virtual format, more
information to come from your classroom
teachers.

e Wed. Nov. 23-Fri. Nov. 25 - All programs will be
closed for the Thanksgiving holiday. Childcare is
not available during this break.

e Mon. Dec. 19-Mon. Jan. 2 - Holiday Break for
Hudsonville Public Schools. Child care is open for
full day preschool and PK-5th grade before/after
school students at the ECC Mon. Dec. 19-Fri. Dec.
23. All programs are closed Mon. Dec. 26 - Mon.
Jan. 2; childcare is not available.

SOARIng at the Early Childhood Center:

Our students have been busy the past few months
learning the school rules - Be Safe, Own it, Act
Responsibly, and Be Respectful (SOAR). They are learning
how to...make safe choices, problem solve, try their best,
and show kindness to everyone!

Our ECC students are also busy earning “brag tags” and
putting their names on leaves for our hallway trees. Our
trees are getting full of
great choices our
students are making.

Take some time to ask

your child about the
school rules and all the
fun things they are
doing to SOAR!
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Early Childhood Enrollment
Coming in February

Sign up for the 2023-24 school year programs will be here
soon! Families must re-register each year for enrollment
in all programs: Summer Childcare, Preschool, and
Before/After School Care. Current families will be able to
start registering for these programs in mid-January, so



